
VOTES OF THE COMMITTEE 
 
  In compliance with the Rules of the House of Representatives, the 
following statement is made concerning the vote of the Committee on Ways and Means 
during the markup consideration of H.R. 6142, The “Reducing Drug Waste Act of 2018” on 
June 21, 2018. 
 
The vote on the amendment offered by Ms. Sewell to the amendment in the nature of a 
substitute to H.R. 6142, which would require a study on giving the Secretary of HHS 
authority to negotiate drug prices under Medicare Part D, was not agreed to by a roll call 
vote of 16 yeas to 23 nays (with a quorum being present).  The vote was as follows: 

 
Representative Yea Nay Present Representative Yea Nay Present 
Mr. Brady  ✓  Mr. Neal ✓   
Mr. Johnson  ✓  Mr. Levin ✓   
Mr. Nunes  ✓  Mr. Lewis ✓   
Mr. Reichert  ✓  Mr. Doggett ✓   
Mr. Roskam  ✓  Mr. Thompson ✓   
Mr. Buchanan  ✓  Mr. Larson ✓   
Mr. Smith (NE)  ✓  Mr. Blumenauer ✓   
Ms. Jenkins  ✓  Mr. Kind ✓   
Mr. Paulsen  ✓  Mr. Pascrell ✓   
Mr. Marchant  ✓  Mr. Crowley ✓   
Ms. Black  ✓  Mr. Davis ✓   
Mr. Reed  ✓  Ms. Sanchez ✓   
Mr. Kelly    Mr. Higgins ✓   
Mr. Renacci  ✓  Ms. Sewell ✓   
Ms. Noem   ✓  Ms. DelBene ✓   
Mr. Holding  ✓  Ms. Chu ✓   
Mr. Smith (MO)  ✓      
Mr. Rice  ✓      
Mr. Schweikert  ✓      
Ms. Walorski   ✓      
Mr. Curbelo   ✓      
Mr. Bishop  ✓      
Mr. LaHood  ✓      
Mr. Wenstrup   ✓      
 
 

 


